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GERMANTOWN HILLS

LEGAL NOTICE

Public comment is invited with regard to the proposed Facility Plan prepared by the
Village of Germantown Hills, and a Notice of Categorical Exclusion from Detailed
Environmental Review prepared by the lllinois Environmental Protection Agency. These
documents refer to planned upgrades to the Village’s wastewater collection and
treatment systems. The Village plans complete the replacement of the existing tertiary
filters and upgrade the electrical gear at Wastewater Treatment Plant No. 1. The
documents will be on display at Village Hall for a period of ten (10) days following the
publication of this notice, during which time comments may be filed with the Village
Clerk, Ann Doubet, 216 Holland Road, Germantown Hills, IL 61548. Comments may
also be directed to Jasmine Mallory, lllinois EPA — Bureau of Water, 1021 North Grand
Avenue East, P.O. Box 19276, Springdfield, IL 62794-9276. It is the intention of the
Village of Germantown Hills to obtain a low interest state revolving loan with which to
construct the proposed improvements. This notice is required by 35 lllinois
Administrative Code Chapter Il Sec. 365.530.
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